
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

If we hold medication for your child, we would be grateful if you could please collect from the 
medical room, no later than 12:30pm on Friday 18 July 2025.

Please note that any medication not collected by this time will be delivered to our local 
pharmacy for safe disposal during the summer closure.

If you child requires any medication from September, a new Agreement to Administer Medicine 
form will need to be completed again at that time.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on firstaid@hesslecademy.com if you have any queries.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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